
December 7, 2021

Caledonia Community Schools Community,

Please see the letter sent on behalf of the Caledonia Education Foundation (CEF).

CCS Administration

--

Let the Caledonia Education Foundation (CEF) help you with your gift giving!

● Teacher gifts are a great way to support your child's teacher by giving to their
classroom fund and supporting CEF's grant program!  It is tax deductible too!

● Give a Caledonia family, or graduating senior a gift that will last a lifetime.  Engrave
your message in brick!

● CEF appreciates any year end support that will enable us to continue to grant needed
funds for programs and projects that will enhance the education your child receives!

Merry Christmas from CEF and thanks to all of you that have supported us this year through
CALAPALOOZA and other donations!  We appreciate our Caledonia friends and families!

Denise Blunk
Executive Director
Caledonia Education Foundation
891-0732 or ext. 7032
caledoniacef.org

CEF Holiday Announcement Attachment

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/QQ4HaJ8gQryOyZFM9cjjYw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRjkK4zP0QYaHR0cDovL2NhbGVkb25pYWNlZi5vcmcvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgphrrN6r2FP2kyjUhlrZWxseWNsYXJrQGNhbHNjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1J4neLzzTCYPYkeT5o4HVa97TdjJ6LKgU/view?usp=sharing

